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From: Britain Eakin < > 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 12:44 PM 
To: Communications <Communications@oag.texas.gov> 
Subject: Inquiry re: Mexican Diplomatic Note 
 
Good afternoon! 
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I'm writing a story about the diplomatic note Mexican Foreign Relations Secretary Alicia Bárcena said was sent to the 
U.S. government expressing concerns about the buoy barrier on the Rio Grande River (and also installation of 
razor wire coils and barrels on an island in the Rio Grande). Apparently Bárcena also said that Mexico is 
sending an inspection team to the Rio Grande to see if any of these projects are extending into Mexican 
territory. 
 
Does the OAG have a comment in response? 
 
My story deadline is 5 p.m. ET today. 
 
Thank you kindly. 
 

Britain Eakin 
Senior Immigration Reporter 

(516) 388-0254 
111 West 19th Street | 5th Floor 
New York, NY 10011 
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